
Essential maintenance works 
A1 south of Grantham 

 

Safety improvements and maintenance scheme 
 

Work is planned to start on 20 January 2025  
Expect to complete by mid-April 2025 

 
To minimise disruption, work will be carried out overnight 

between 8pm and 6am, Monday to Friday. 
  
To complete our work safely, we’ll work under full carriageway closures, including 
slip roads, crossover points and laybys where applicable. 
  

• A1 northbound closed - Monday 20 January 2025 to Friday 21 March 2025 
• A1 southbound closed - Monday 24 March 2025 to mid-April 2025 

 
During closures, we’ll install a fully signed diversion via the A607 and A606. 

DIVERSION ROUTE 

 

 
 
Find out more 
  
Emailing: noreplyA1EMids@nationalhighways.co.uk.   We’ll also use this platform to 
provide updates should there be any change to our planned programme of work. 
  
If you have any questions, or if you would like to know more about our work, please 
call us on 0300 123 5000 or email info@nationalhighways.co.uk. 
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